RAINBOW CITY
ALABAMA

NOTICE

August 14, 2025

The Voting machines that will be used in the upcoming municipal
election on August 26, 2025 will be publicly tested on Thursday, August,
21,2025 at 11:30 a.m.

Testing will be done at the Rainbow City Community Center located at
3702 Rainbow Drive, Rainbow City.

This testing is open to the public and all candidates and poll workers are
welcome to attend.

Posted this the 14" day of August, 2025.

Beth Lee, City Clerk, Election Manager

*This notice was posted and emailed to all candidates in the municipal
election on August 14, 2025.
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